
RESOLVE
Reconciliation for Development

approach

Young people and community
educators develop a range of
peacebuilding, leadership and
life skills through participation
on a RESOLVE activity or
Reconciliation for
Development training
programme. 

A participant on the RESOLVE
programme commit to
volunteer or through
RESOLVE mentor’s support,
design and launch their own
social action activity to
benefit their community. 

Young people and community
educators utilise their new
skillsets to promote social
tolerance in their community,
through social action and by
becoming future community
peacebuilders.  

As future community leaders,
young people support
sustained social tolerance in
their communities ensuring
long term change. 
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